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Company statement 
 
 
 

Change of address, Stiesdal A/S  
  
 
 
Copenhagen, 1 July 2022. 
 
 
Effective 1 July, the main office address of Stiesdal A/S has been changed.  
 
For several years the Copenhagen branch of the Company has been located at various tem-
porary premises, repeatedly outgrowing the space available. Now it has now moved to more 
permanent and attractive premises with considerable potential for expansion.  
 
Even though most of the Company’s employees are located at the subsidiaries in Jutland, 
the parent company address has been changed to the address of the new Company prem-
ises, which are close to key stakeholders, to Copenhagen Main Station, and to Copenhagen 
Airport.  
 
The new address is  
 
In Danish: 
 
Stiesdal A/S 
Nyropsgade 37, 1. sal 
1602 København V 
Denmark 
 
 
In English: 
 
Stiesdal A/S 
Nyropsgade 37, first floor 
1602 Copenhagen V 
Denmark 
 


